
GREAT BASIN COLLEGE 



Lynn Mahlberg reported that Dean McCabe has been hired as a Retention Specialist in Elko.  
This position is funded by the C3TG system-wide grant.     
 
Lynn Mahlberg announced that the Elko County School District will hold their Career & College 
Fair on October 30 at GBC.  On November 15 GBC will be hosting the Elko County School 
District counselors and will be providing lunch.  �2�Q���-�D�Q�X�D�U�\���������*�%�&���Z�L�O�O���K�R�V�W���D���S�D�U�H�Q�W�V�¶��night 
for 8th, 9th and 10th grade parents and students in conjunction with the MTC program. 
 
Mike McFarlane mentioned the problems getting adjunct email addresses too late making it 
impossible for them to access their rosters.   It is an HR issue and a system issue with the ID.  
Maybe the technology committee could set up mock IDs to assign to adjuncts to temporarily use 
the get classes going. 
 
Kris Miller has concerns about security in her building.  They are finding all rooms unlocked 
when they arrive in the morning.  Doors need to be closed and locked preferably.  Kris will keep 
pushing with housekeeping.   
 
Bret Murphy reported they are making progress in hiring in the CTE area.   They have filled one 
position and are interviewing for the diesel lab technician.  They are still looking for an electrical 
instructor.   
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